
On Aug 5, 2020, at 6:25 PM, Courtenay Bythewood <cbythewood@outlook.com> wrote: 

 Jessica  
 
I am sorry. I thought that Our engineer was notifying you last Monday. We are not seeking any changes 
to the property at 9110 Montgomery Rd. Therefore you can remove us from the docket.  
 
Courtenay Bythewood 

Sent from my iPhone 
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